
Beginning Band Night
For current 4th grade students and parents at Westwood and Hemlock Creek

Tuesday, April 23rd

5-6 PM- Students can try instruments if they are unsure what they want to play

6:00 PM- INFORMATIONAL MEETING- Important that a parent/guardian is in attendance for the 
information. Future band students are welcome to attend, but not required

6:30-7:30 PM- If a student still needs to try instruments, this is the last chance

West De Pere Intermediate School- 901 S. Ninth Street- Use the entrance in the back of the building, 
off of Lourdes Ave. Meeting will be in the cafeteria, instruments will be in band room if students still 
need to try them. 

Can’t make it? Slides will be shared in Tuesday notes the week of April 29th

Contact Ms Czachor if you have questions- bczachor@wdpsd.com 
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